HAZI A. K. KHAN COLLEGE
ANTI-RAGGING SUB-COMMITTEE
ANNUAL REPORT (ACADEMIC YEAR : 2021-2022)

Anti-Ragging Sub-Committee is constituted in the Hazi A. K. Khan College to prevent
ragging. Ragging is strictly forbidden in the College campus. All students shall acclimatize
themselves with rules or regulations or guidelines on code of conduct, anti-ragging measures
and discipline College. All new comers students should attend awareness camp organized for
them from time to time by the Anti-Ragging Sub-Committee.

S1. No. Particulars Information Date

5 Number of meeting of Anti-Ragging Sub- 3 08.09.2021

Committee meeting in the year 17.11.2021
18.05.2022

¥ 3 Number of complaints disposed of during the year Nil -

;2 Nature of action taken by the Technical Institution N.A. -
against the perpetrator

4. Number of workshops or awareness Programme 24.11.2021
carried out for the officers, functionaries, faculty Awarenes Camp

and students to sensitize
25.05:2022,

Awarenes Camp

All students filled their anti ragging form and submitted to the college office in the year there
were not happened any ragging case in the campus.

In the academic year 2021-2022 all the college students are informed about Anti-Ragging
through prospectus, anti-ragging banner, etc. Anti-Ragging Posters showing rules and
regulations of Anti-Ragging are put up in and around the College premises like Notice Board,
website, etc. to generate awareness amongst students on Anti-Ragging.

Anti-Ragging Sub-Committee conduct regular meetings, inform the fresher’s in all classes
about their right, and clearly instruct them about ragging rules or regulations.
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